
 

 

Approved and adopted by the Hussey-Mayfield Memorial Public Library Board on 
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POSTING ON BULLETIN BOARDS AND GROUNDS 

 

Bulletin boards located in the Library are to be used for publicity about Library events and 
cultural and/or educational events in the greater Zionsville, Whitestown, and metro 
Indianapolis areas. 

Notices for cultural and/or educational events, classes, speakers, entertainment, camps, etc. 
may include government agencies and organizations, and local businesses. 

All notices for posting on any interior or exterior surfaces of all Library buildings and on 
Library grounds will be posted as space allows and require advance approval by senior 
library leadership. Oversized notices may be restricted in the interest of keeping space 
available. 

Signs placed on Library grounds will be limited to those approved in advance or those 
promoting Library events. 

 
 

 

 


